
To our valued clients and friends,
 
As uncertainty grows amid COVID-19 coronavirus concerns, we assure you that Ruskin
Moscou Faltischek, P.C. is taking all necessary measures to ensure the safety of our clients,
team members and their families. Thanks to our state of the art technology and resources,
RMF is fully equipped to operate at the highest capacity, as we follow the precautionary
measures recommended by the CDC. 
 
For those of you who are concerned about how the coronavirus could affect you, your
business and your employees, please do not hesitate to reach out to one of our attorneys.
We are working around the clock to stay up to date on all the emerging concerns and
potential legal implications or requirement that could potentially impact our clients. 
 
For RMF updates and clients alerts regarding the COVID-19 coronavirus, please visit our
website.
 
During difficult times, it is important that we focus on staying informed, staying healthy and
remember that this too shall pass. The RMF family has been providing our clients with
innovative legal services for over 50 years; and we will continue to do so for many more
years to come. We ask that you do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or
concerns. Our team is here for you, ready to provide and assist you with any obstacles that
may be in your path. 
 
Regards,
Adam Silvers, Managing Partner 


